MINUTES OF 2024 REUNION PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING
Saturday, September 23, 2023

“ … I’ve been thinking ‘bout all the faces we've missed so let's get back together and do it again …”

	The meeting was held at noon at Palomar Comida y Cantina, 12656 West Avenue, San Antonio, Texas 78216, and was attended by classmates Mike Byrne, Gary Caswell, Whitey Lasswell, Glen Perkins, Bob Records, and Ken Pearce. Dolores Lasswell (Class of 1970) also attended.

    FORMAT
	2 events/Friday, 10/25/24 and Saturday, 10/26/24—SAVE THE DATES!
	  Friday night location and time TBD: 10/25/24; several possible venues—La 
 Hacienda de los Barrios; VFW 76 Hall; and Fort Sam Houston Golf Club
	  Saturday night location will be Fort Sam Houston Golf Club: 10/26/24; time 
 and menu TBD; great “bang for the buck” option 	
	
 PROPOSED BUDGET
	 Current class bank account balance: $1,387.03	
	 Financial comparisons of venue costs to be prepared by Gary Caswell and presented 
at next meeting

 OTHER BUSINESS 
 	    Our class has been invited to the Mac Class of ’68 55th year reunion Thursday night event, 10/26/23, 5:30-9 pm at the Blanco BBQ, 13259 Blanco Rd., San Antonio, TX 78216

	    Should we invite Classes of ’68 and ’70 to our 2024 reunion? How about arranging for Odile Decomble (our foreign exchange student) to attend the 2024 reunion? To be discussed at a future meeting.


 NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING: The next meeting will be on Saturday, 01/20/24 at noon, at Fort Sam Houston Golf Club, 1050 Harry Wurzbach Rd., San Antonio, TX 78234
